
February 4, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Victoria Fischer L. 1101 Holly Ct Kaukauna 
Roscoe Kincheloe L. 901 9th St Menasha 
Blaine Mc Laurin W. 204 Clairmont Ct Apt #2 Neenah 
Peter Verbruggen J. 415 Buchanan Rd Kaukauna 
Brittany Wiegand N. W2584 Ridgefield Ct Appleton 
 
 
 


